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Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Deana M. Bennett <dmb@modrall.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 17, 2019 11:43 AM

To: Engineer, OCD, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] Withdrawal of Marathon protest of Doodle Bug SWD application
Hello,

Marathon hereby withdraws its protest of the one year extension request for the Doodle Bug State SWD 1 (30-025-
44144). Please let me know if you have any questions or need any further information.

Thanks,

Deana
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